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MEMORANDUM

To:
ACU Centres, National Enduro Organisers, ACU Promoters, TMX, ACU Website, Bob Mullins, Riders & all interested parties

From:
Trials & Enduro Department

Date:
4th October 2010

Ref:      OPEN ENDURO FORUM

An Open Enduro Forum will be held at ACU House, Rugby on 30th October 2010 commencing at 11.00am.

The Forum will cover all aspects of Enduro, X-Country and Hare & Hounds. 

You are cordially invited to attend and put forward any views or suggestions you may have for the 2011 season.

If you have any specific items that you feel should be included on the agenda, please contact Alison Devine or Mary Kerr at the ACU and we will try to include them on the main agenda.

Light refreshments will be available.

This forum is your opportunity to voice your ideas and opinions and the Trials & Enduro Committee hope it will be well attended.

Attendance at past Forums has varied greatly – and there is often some debate as to their effectiveness.

The Committee feel however that it is an opportunity for those with an interest in our Sport to express their views – and therefore will try to maintain this opportunity.
PLEASE E-MAIL alison@acu.org.uk or mary.kerr@acu.org.uk OR RING ALISON OR MARY ON 01788 566409/3 TO CONFIRM YOUR ATTENDANCE BY 22nd OCTOBER.

If a suitable number of attendees is not reached by this date the Forum will be cancelled and notification of this will be posted onto the ACU Website.
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